
 

Board Report 

Brackett High School 

Date: 10-6-2014 
 

Enrollment: Brackett High School 

9th  Grade      59 

10th Grade      55 

11th Grade      43 

12th Grade      47 

Total HS      204   

 

 

Enrollment: DAEP 

9th  Grade      0  

10th Grade      0 

11th Grade      0 

12th Grade      0 

Total DAEP      0 

 

Total HS Enrollment-   204       

___________________________________________________________ 

 

Discipline Report: From 09-1-2014 to 09-30-2014  

Total number of discipline referrals  

General misbehavior (talking, 

swearing, tardy etc.) 

 

Skipping  

Fighting  

Possession of tobacco  

Public display of affection  

Off campus violation  

Transportation violation  

Possession of alcohol/drugs  

Bullying  

 

 
Staff Development (September 2014) 

TEACHER(S) Training/event attended CIP Date 

 

Price Worrell Stone Munoz Odyssey ware Training Technology 

Curriculum 

September 2, 2014 

Half day 

Price Worrell 

Stone Roberts Gutierrez 

Special Education Cluster 

IV Overview 

Special Education September 2, 2014 

Half Day 

Price Worrell 

Gutierrez Hobbs Ilse 

Accountability in depth 

look with Mrs. Gutierrez 

presenting 

Accountability September 8th, 15th, 23rd and 29th  

Price Hobbs New Administrator 

Academy - Uvalde 

All September 22, 2014 

Price Worrell Stone Morris 

T. Hibbitts Schwandner Edwards 

Department Meetings All Every Tuesday & Thursday during 

5th Period 



Conoly L.Frerich Ballew 

JH/HS Staff Faculty Mtg All Every Thursday 7:30 am 

 

 

Principal’s General Narrative: 

 

September has been a very busy month. We had a great turnout for the Homecoming 

festivities.  The parade was a big success. Our extracurricular students are doing a great 

job in representing our school in all of the competitions that they are competing in. Fall 

Festival is scheduled for Oct. 30th from 4:30 to 6pm, along with a Trunk or Treat to 

follow from 6:30-8pm. The First Responders/Henry Canon Parade was also a huge 

success with students from the entire district showing their support and appreciation.  A 

Welcome Home for Major Boe Jensen was held on Friday, October 4th who had been 

deployed serving our country in Afghanistan.  Administrators, staff, students and wide 

variety of community leaders and first responders were in attendance as well.  

 

 

      

 

 


